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THE MISSIONARY 

Moving to California has without doubt been a challenge as I have had to 

readjust to a completely different style of life. When I experienced a problem, 

I would rely on my own ability in order to overcome it. Through living here 

and Matthew 6, the Lord is teaching me to rely on Him and that my worry 

reflects my view of God. Small prayers reflect the view of a small God. 

Since living here, satan has not relented in his pursuit of spiritual warfare to 

afflict our team. Fortunately, with God on our side, we have nothing to fear. 

In every trial that I have chosen to trust unto God, He always provides in a 

way more abundant than I needed, in a way I did not expect, and with timing 

I couldn’t have anticipated. I am inexplicably blessed to be a part of God’s 

mission, and to see Him move daily. 

THE MISSION 

As we told local churches of our plan to evangelize on campus with students, they 

responded that it would be impossible to even get on to school grounds. Within 2 

weeks of being here, God connected us with a man named Herm. Herm has been 

the campus chaplain for over 12 years and invited us to start coming to Polytechnic High School for Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes every Wednesday. The FCA program connects over one hundred twenty students and athletes to God. Through our own 

ministry, four students have accepted Christ and others have recommitted. Not only are we seeing growth at Poly, but I have 

personally been able to share the Gospel three separate times at my own college! Two of these men came to Christ while the third 

attended church for the first time in years. Day by day, I am able to see more of God and His glorious power. There is nothing 

beyond His control and I fully believe that through us and other ministries, that we ARE changing this city. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Please be in prayer that the students we minister to will continue to have open hearts and a diligence to pursue the gospel. 

Pray for more volunteers from the local colleges as we have a large amount of high schoolers that we are reaching out to. 

Pray for more connections as we spread throughout the city. Lastly, please notify me with how I can be praying for you! 

We have a city update letter and if you would like to be a part of it, please equip me with your email address and I will be 

sure to get you connected! 

The entire Los Angeles team and I would again like to personally thank you for for your continued support of our mission. 

By your financial support and prayers, we have been able to share the Gospel with students and a portion of those to 

Christ. Without you, we would not be here nor would these students have come to know God personally. 

“Look among the nations, and 

see; wonder and be 

astounded. For I am doing a 

work in your days that you 

would not believe if told.” 

Habakkuk 1:5 

But seek first the kingdom of God 

and his righteousness, and all these 

things will be added to you. 

Therefore do not be anxious about 

tomorrow, for tomorrow will be 

anxious for itself. Sufficient for the 

day is its own trouble.         

Matthew 6:33-34 
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